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BUILDING	UPDATE	

Friday, May 5, 2017 
As you know, Lime Kiln experienced a flood due to an overhead pipe 
failure on Monday, April 10, 2017.  The purpose of this communication 
is to keep you informed of our progress in clean-up and repairs due to 
the collateral damage. This weekend, May 5-7, the carpet in all 
affected areas (Band, Orchestra and Music rooms, and front office 
suite) is being removed and replaced.  The expectation is that there 
will be minimal, if any, disruption to instruction today and/or 
Monday.  We thank all staff and students for their patience and 
flexibility in this process. Also this weekend, the flooring for the new 
gym floor is being delivered.  It is expected that work to replace the 
gym floor will happen next week during the afterschool hours.  We 
expect that the gymnasium will be able to be accessed for PE classes 
shortly thereafter.  In order to expedite the ability to use the floor and 
gymnasium, once the floor is laid next week a temporary seal coat will 
be applied with no lines/markings painted.  Over the summer, the floor 
will be finished with lines/markings and full seal coating.   Thanks 
again to all staff, students and families for their flexibility and 
understanding as we have worked together to whether the disruptions 
caused by this building event.  We hope to be back to full operation 
very soon! 
 
 
Lucy D. Lublin, Principal	


